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Hello from Red River, 

We have had a great time dancing to Toby Thomason 
and Ray Savell.  We have also had the pleasure to dance 
with couples from Cotton Pickin Squares, Stone 
Steppers, Triangle Squares, Circle I and especially the 
other 5 couples from the Kuzzins.  We are missing our 
other family of Kuzzins and looking forward to being 
home soon.  We want to thank all of you for the hard 
work and dedication holding down the fort while so 
many are out of town. 

We have had a great line up of callers that has brought 
in the crowds.  We are excited in the direction the club 
is going with many more guest callers.  Thank you, 

Glenda and Howard Hess for the excellent job in 
obtaining the guest callers.  This is not an easy task and 
we really appreciate all you are doing!!! 

Don’t forget to mark your calendar for Roundup on 
October 25-26.   

Our prayers are going out to those that are sick, grieving 
loss of loved ones, healing from surgeries and injuries 
and traveling.  Can’t wait until we are All back dancing 
together again. 

God’s Blessings. 

Jerry and Terri 

  

 

 
August 

2nd - Betty Hoffman 
2nd - Nelda Roberts 
8th – Linda Pelton 
10th – Hollis Ekins 

31st – Vicki Wohlander 

 

 

 

August 

8th – Jerry & Sally Malone 
10th - Pat & Palmer Dauphin 

10th – Ernest & Martha Hernandez 
 



 

Hot Days of Summer! 
August 2,  2019   Guest Caller “Mike Bramlett” 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host/Hostess Honey Pot 
Larry & Mary Long  Vicki Wohlander 
Ray and Laurie Owens  Robert Westenhaver 
Juanita Ocanas 

Plus Workshop at 7:30 

  

Ice Cream Social! 

August 16, 2019  Guest Caller “Mike Bramlett” 

Refreshments/KP Duty Host/Hostess Honey Pot 

Keith & Liz Thomas Brenda Gates Helena & Leon Isbell 

John & Camie Porro  

Tom &  Nita Ulasek 

Mainstream Workshop at 7:30 

  

We need you to RECRUIT!  Our lessons begin August 20 and run 
for 17 weeks.  The first two weeks are free.  Invite your family, 
friends, neighbors, and “Kuzzins”!  Our classes will be held at the 
Garland Sr. Activity Center; 600 Avenue A; Garland, TX.  Dancing 
is Fun, Fitness, and Friendship. 

 

  

 

ABC Supper Club is on hiatus until fall.  Watch the newsletter for further updates. 



  

9/6 – Tim Tyl 
9/20 – Charles Quisenberry 
10/18 – Ray Savell 

11/15 – Joey Duhamel 
12/20 – Charlie Robertson 
 

 
  

 
 
There will be no luncheon in August.  Next luncheon on September 13 at Matt’s Rancho 
Martinez 
 
 

  

 

Upcoming Visitations: 
August 9th – Swinging Stars 
August 23rd – Stone Steppers  

 
Red River Group 

 
Brenda & James Gates, Maurice and Doris Cockrell, David Worden, 

Kathy Ann McCurdy, Glen and Wyn El Dodson, Marian Kaiser 
 

Call Kimberly Brow -214/236-1294 – with care concerns. 
 



Captured Banners 
Log Cabin Swingers 
Diamond Jubileers 
Cotton Pickin Squares 
Lone Star Solos 

Banners Out 
Stone Steppers 

 

 


